Mr. James D. White 35 Castle Rock Drive Mill Valley, Calif. 94941

June 19, 1968

Dear Mr. White,

Thank you so very much for all the information. You certainly excerted a lot of time, trouble, and effort in compiling and arranging all those articles, and I deeply appreciate your kindness, and all that you have done.

I have respected your wish to remain anonomous, and have not even informed the group of your existence (including your information) nor do I intend to do so. If you should ever decide to attend our meetings, perhaps I could introduce you and your wife under an assumed name as friends of mine. In any event, due to your feelings and apparent concern regarding the assassination of President Kennedy, I hope we can continue to work together toward our mutual goals.

Being a newspaper man, you might be interested in the copies of the letters which are enclosed. Please note, the Executive Editor typed the letter himself, it bears no secreterial signature. In my opinion, the reference made by Mr. Kamm in the first paragraph to Judge Brown, instead of Jack Ruby, can hardly be attributed to clerical error because of the extensive experience editors have in proof reading. Also I find it highly unlikely that they would dispose of their reference library. What do you think?

The information contained in the articles which you have sent, have enabled me to consult several lawyers as to their opinions regarding the legality of the proceedures used by Shaw's attorneys to have the federal court rule that the Warren Report be made & valid and binding in all U.S. courts. The lawyers assured me that no court including the Supreme Court had the power to make such a ruling, because it would have to be a point of law and the Warren Commission Report is a point or case of fact.

We met with Mr. Verb last Sunday, and have been invited to attend one of his meetings tomorrow night, and then he will meet with us again this Sunday night. During these meetings he has been showing us films and photographs and he will px be playing his tapes for us. One of these tapes I believe is of a C UBAN INFORMANT (please excuse my typing errors) employed by police intelligence in Miami.

We are also considering the prospect of publishing our magazine. This magazine will serve the purpose of keeping the public informed of the current information regarding the Garrison investigation and any other developments in the assassination. We also hope that such a magazine will arouse the public conscience into action. It is indeed a sad day in America, when citizens have to print their own material to inform the people of the truth, because the "free" press refuses to do so.

Must close for now, hope to hear from you soon, and will gladly keep you posted as to our activities. The next letter will contain a lot more information, but right now it is 2 A.M. and my brain is becoming paralyzed. Good bye for now,

Very truly yours,

Shirley Story